
Who is Coach Kurt?
Coaching has been a part of Kurt’s life for over 30 years.  He started as a Junior in High School 

and has worked at several successful gyms over his career.  Kurt worked with the pee wee 

cheerleading teams in his Junior year at Wingfield High School and began teaching gymnastics at a 

neighborhood gym through his Senior year. Upon graduation, Kurt took a scholarship to Mississippi 

College for cheerleading where he was a part of 2 National Championship Squads and was teaching 

both cheerleading and gymnastics at a local gym.  After a few years, Kurt switched to another gym and 

worked there for several years where he began to hone his technique and coaching style.  Kurt has 

been able to learn technique from many great coaches that are still highly successful.  

Kurt worked under the direction of NCA for 4 years in the summers and develop many great 

friendships in the cheerleading industry and taught camps throughout the southeast and as far west 

as Texas.  He was selected as a Head Instructor after 3 years and ran camps for NCA in the Southeast.  

Kurt enjoyed his time with NCA and learned a lot about the competitive cheer industry in his time 

there. 

Kurt then went and opened an all-star cheerleading gym in Ridgeland which he owned and ran for 

10 years which produced several state champion school teams, several national champion all star 

teams, and multiple great coaches that have gone on to great careers as cheerleading coaches of both 

school teams and all stars around the nation. Kurt has since helped build up multiple gyms in the area 

and is excited about building up this program in Clinton.

Kurt has many other interests.  He is active in his Church, plays in a praise band on occasion, is an 

active league bowler, and announces cheer competitions around the US.  He loves spending time 

traveling and has been on many mission trips.  Kurt has always had a passion for working with kids and 

loves to watch them learn.  He plans on hosting camps for both cheerleading and tumbling next 

summer.

Help us Welcome Coach Kurt on August 3, 2024 at the Open House for 
Adventure Tumble.
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